
 

TOWN OF LAWRENCE 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Please take notice that the Town of Lawrence Board of Appeals will conduct a public hearing on 

Wednesday, December 13, 2023, at 5:00PM at the Town Hall located at 2400 Shady Court.  This 

meeting will be held to receive testimony, either oral or written, on the following: 

 

1) A request regarding 1065 Nutmeg Drive, Parcel L-2219 for a variance to Section 300-36 

of the Town Zoning Ordinance which requires a minimum side yard setback of 10 feet 

from the property line to the principal structure from VBS, LLC by Paul Collette 

Construction, LLC. 

 

Cindy Kocken, Clerk-Treasurer 

November 21, 2023 

 
 

Posted at the following on November 28, 2023 

 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court 

Mailed to property owners 

Notice in Green Bay Press Gazette 

 

 


